Rock County Ag Society 
March 5, 2024 

The meeting of the Rock County Ag Society was called to order by President Ogier at 6:57 pm.  Members present were:  Ogier, Lackaff, Kepler, Kroll, Albrecht, Ammon, Morgan, and Sawyer.   Guests present were Robert Jackson and the Girl Scouts.

Treasurer’s Report   
☞ Choice Checking: $29,206.09
☞ Capital Improvement: $6,142.79

A motion to approve the Treasurer’s report was first given by Sawyer and seconded by Lackaff.  Treasurer's report approved.

Officer Reports 
☞ President- None
☞ Vice-President-  None
☞ Secretary- None

Bills that were presented and needed paid were as follows:
$125 needed to be paid for a title search completed for the fairgrounds.
       A motion to pay for the title search was first made by Ammon and seconded by Lackaff.   A roll call vote  was taken and all yay no nay.  Motion carried. 

Old Business 
· Person to mow the fairgrounds.  Tabled for now.
· New Sponsorship person? No one was able to find anyone, so discussed just splitting up the list and having each member collect from businesses. 
New Business 
☞ Fun day events- Robert and Connie Jackson.  A list of fun day events were presented by Robert.  He also brought to our attention about having the roughstock on Saturday and suggested having these events:  Bareback broncs, ranch broncs, bull riding and miniature ponies.  A $10 admission fee was discussed and making it Mid States approved so maybe it would bring in more riders was discussed.    We also discussed having Mutton Busting for the kids that night.   A motion by Sawyer was made to do the Roughstock on Saturday, it was seconded by Kroll.  Motion carried. 

☞ Businessman's ribbon roping.   Discussion was tabled until the next meeting.
☞ Cattle Brands.  Discussed sizes and what material we were wanting to use for the brands.  More details are needed, so discussion has been tabled until the next meeting.
The girl scouts presented to the board that they are needing a community project to do and wanted to know if they could help us out and do a few projects or one big project out to the fairgrounds this summer.   We were asked to make a list and get back to them what we were wanting them to do.   The board will make a list and get back to Sonny Corkle on that.  
Sonny Corkle also asked if we would sign an updated approval of the Community Center.    An updated approval was passed around and signed by board members.
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Sawyer and seconded by Morgan.
Meeting Adjourned by President Ogier at 9:13 p.m.
Next Meeting: 
April 9, 2024 @ 7:00. 


